
 

 
Customers / Partners of FEIG ELECTRONIC GmbH 
 
 
 
 
Important Information! 
 
  
 
Discontinuation of IDENTIFICATION product:  ID SCANNDYgun 1D-R-EU 

ID SCANNDYgun 1D-HF-R-EU 
 ID SCANNDYgun 2D-HF-R-EU 
 ID SCANNDYgun 1D-UHF-R-EU 
 ID SCANNDYgun 2D-UHF-R-EU 

      ID Docking Station – SCANNDYgun 
      ID Com-Cable USB - SCANNDYbasic/gun 

ID Shock protector - SCANNDYgun 
ID Battery - SCANNDYgun 

 
 
    
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Unfortunately we have to inform you that we will remove the products listed here from our product portfolio from 
December 31, 2021. 
 

Item No. Article Last order acceptance Last delivery 
 

5092.102.00 ID SCANNDYgun 1D-R-EU December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5092.112.00 ID SCANNDYgun 1D-HF-R-EU December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5092.212.00 ID SCANNDYgun 2D-HF-R-EU December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5092.122.00 ID SCANNDYgun 1D-UHF-R-EU December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5092.222.00 ID SCANNDYgun 2D-UHF-R-EU December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5091.921.00 ID Docking Station – SCANNDYgun December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5090.946.00 ID Com-Cable USB - SCANNDYbasic/gun December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5091.961.00 ID Shock protector - SCANNDYgun December 31, 2021 January 31, 2022 

5091.910.00 ID Battery - SCANNDYbasic December 31, 2022 January 31, 2023 

 
Please plan your demand for the mentioned discontinued product. The earlier we receive your order, the better we 
can plan and deliver on time. 
 
To answer any queries, your usual contact persons are always at your disposal. 
 

April 30, 2021 
 



 

FEIG will continue to expand its product portfolio for you in the future and will continue to develop and offer high-
performance mobile scanners that are fit for the future. We will of course inform you as soon as we add further 
devices to our product portfolio. 
 
Regards, 
 
FEIG ELECTRONIC GmbH
 


